
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M151217B 

 
December 17, 2015 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Brooke P. Clark, Director  

Office of Commission Appellate Adjudication  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – AFFIRMATION SESSION, 12:55 

P.M., THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2015, COMMISSIONERS' 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
I. SECY-15-0119 – FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT CO. (TURKEY POINT NUCLEAR 

GENERATING UNITS 3 AND 4) – APPEALS OF LBP-15-13 
 
The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order responding to appeals by Florida Power 
& Light Company and the NRC Staff of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board’s decision in 
LBP-15-13 granting a hearing to Citizens Allied for Safe Energy, Inc. in the matter of Florida 
Power & Light’s license amendment request to allow an increase in the ultimate heat sink 
temperature at Turkey Point.  The Memorandum and Order affirms the Board’s decision.   
 
(Subsequently, on December 17, 2015, the Secretary signed the Memorandum and Order.) 
 
Enclosure: 
As stated 
 
cc: Chairman Burns    
 Commissioner Svinicki   
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran  
 EDO 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCAA 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


